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Science Week

Principals Message 

It has been a very busy couple of weeks, with lots of engaging learning 

taking place.  Walking around the school it is wonderful to see a hive of 

activity and hear the buzz of learning. 

Thank you to those parents who joined us in person or over zoom for 

the parents meetings this week.  Keeping strong links between home 

and school is a vital part of our success as a learning community. 

As we move into Ramadan over the next few days it is important that 

we think about our school value of caring.  Looking after those around 

us and in the wider community, making time to discuss as a family why 

we observe these values during this time.  

Please note during the Holy month of Ramadan school hours will 

shorten.  Gates will open at 7:40 am for children to start entering school 

ready for learning to begin at 8:00 am and the school day will end at 

1:00 pm each day, all children must be collected by 1:15 pm.  These times 

could be subject to change and we will let you know via class dojo if any 

occur.  

We thank you all for your support over the past couple of days with 

unexpected road closures.  The difficulties we have faced are much 

easier with your understanding and support. 

 

Attendance Counts
ON TIME ALL DAY EVERYDAY

EYFS
 88% 

KS1
 91%

KS2
91%
 

KS3
94%

Target
97%

Value of the Week 
  Critical Thinkers 
Why is it important 

to be resilient? 
 



Work 
Week

of the

Book Week was a blast!  It was 
wonderful to see all of the amazing 

reading and writing taking place 
during the week. 

One of the moments to remember 
was our older students coming into 

the lower years and reading with 
our students during our PJ Day Big 

Read
Book 
Week



Thinking outside of the box is something we try to 

do often at NIS D Ring

Anything but a 

Backpack Day 

Students were asked to be creative this moth and bring anything but a 
backpack to school.  As you can see there was lots of thinking outside of the 

box!



Science Week

Science Week focus for this year was Growth.  
Children were involved in many different 
activities and experiments over the week, 
including growing our own plants. 
The week was ended with a Science Fair in each 
building showing all of the amazing projects 
children had done.  


